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This Holiday season, Portor Industry would like to extend our sincere gratitude for another
wonderful year. Whether you are a manufacturer’s representative or a distributor, we consider
you partners, and we would never have reached the modest level of success we have achieved
without your continued trust and faith in us. Without you, we would be just another business.
But with you, we are part of a network of entities and individuals who do our best to service

those who support us and to provide for our families.

As we gather and celebrate our various traditions, may we all focus on what binds us together
instead of what separates us, and remember that beneath everything, we are all human beings
with hopes, dreams, anxieties, and fears. Compassion must always conquer indifference, and

love must always defeat hate.

Again, thank you for a fantastic 2023, and we hope to continue to grow with you in 2024.
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Sincerely,
Barry Morgan
CEO


